
PEW CHARITABLE TRUSTS 
RESEARCH PROGRAMS 
INFORMATION SESSION

Scan the QR code or visit 
https://bit.ly/48VXSAk

WHEN
Tuesday, February 20, 2024
12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Faculty from across Philadelphia-area eligible 
institutions are invited to attend this 
informational session about The Pew Charitable 
Trusts Biomedical Research Programs in 
advance of the 2024 application cycle.

Representatives from Pew will discuss the Pew 
Biomedical Scholars Program and the 
Pew-Stewart Scholars Program for Cancer 
Research, and program alumni will share their 
experiences working with Pew. A Q&A, as well as 
institution-specific internal competition 
information, will follow.


